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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We have had another busy week at school, here are a few things to update you on... 

 

Sports Day 

 

The children will need to come to school 

wearing their PE kit on Tuesday for our 

Sports Day.  They will need their uniform 

on their peg.  Please make sure that your 

child’s footwear fits well.  They will need to 

bring in a named hat and named water 

bottle and have sun cream applied before 

school if  

necessary.  On Thursday we will have a spe-

cial visit from a Paralympian who will lead a 
PE session and then an  

assembly.  The children will need to come 

to school  

wearing their PE kit on  

Thursday.  They will also need their uni-

form on their peg.   Groups 3 and 4 have started their 6 week 

programme of Forest School Style Ses-

sions on The Patch this week.  Please 

check Tapestry for photos. 

Sea Topic 

 

Our new topic is The Sea.   

Today is World Ocean Day.  We have been 

talking about how we can help to keep our 

oceans and beaches clean.  Please ask 

your child about this.  If you have anything 

to support us with this new  

topic please let us know. 


